Stocker, Allison D

From: Richard Bell < richardabell72@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 28, 2025 6:40 PM

To: Stocker, Allison D

Subject: Tava Mountain Battery Energy Storage Facility

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!

Dear Allison,

No please. They come speeding down Prospect. Truck Tractors pulling dump body trailers can only turn onto Propect if cars back up to let them turn it. CDL drivers park their Truck Tractors and urinate on Prospect Street. There are two churches on Prospect and Fountain. We are barely keeping this area livable. This is not a battery storage area. I don't know what the scam is, but it is used as a dirt, sand and gravel drop off. Non stop pickups going 50 miles per hours and non stop Trick Tractors racing through the Neighborhood. I challenge you to look at the road at S Prospect and Sante Fe. The area is mis leading. They only use South Prospect, not Roger. The people are too poor here to complain. The second is illegal that the trucks make.

Sincerely,

Richard Bell 917 S Prospect St Colorado Springs Co 80904"3 Sent from my iPhone